STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
’ (360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

November 25, 2014

Sean C. McNamara
1028 17t Street
Bellingham, WA 98225

Re:  Sean McNamara dba Bellingham Water Taxi.
TS-143892

Dear Mr. McNamara:

On November 14, 2014, Sean McNamara dba Bellingham Water Taxi filed with the commission,
in Docket TS-143892, a Petition to temporarily discontinue seasonal passenger and freight
service between Bellingham and Friday Harbor, with many small island flag stops.

On November 19, 2014, the commission received from Sean McNamara dba Bellingham Water
Taxi a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition. The commission finds in the public interest
to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing, without prejudice to the company, and closes the
above-captioned and docketed matter.

Sincerely,
Al — L7 /ﬁ'

~ Steven V. King
Executive Secretary




